
 
 
Indiana Michigan Power  
DC Cook Nuclear Power Plant  
One Cook Place  
Bridgman, Michigan 49106 
 
 
 
May 20, 2020 
 
Mr. Brandon Hurley 
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission 
505 West 15th Street 
Austin, Texas 78701 
administration@tllrwdcc.org 
Brandon.hurley@tllrwcdd.org  
 
Dear Mr. Hurley: 
 
Indiana Michigan Power Company is requesting an amendment to its Import Agreement Number 1-
0237-00. We are requesting an additional volume of 530 cubic feet for the current Fiscal Year ending 
August 31, 2020. 
 
We are requesting this additional volume due to the combination of last year’s partial campaign and the 
addition of waste that would have been scheduled for disposal in 2021.  Funding is now available that 
will allow us to complete the combined waste project. No additional curies are needed as prior 
shipments under this Import Agreement contained fewer curies than anticipated, leaving sufficient 
curies for this project. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me at (269) 465-5901 x1112 or (269) 876-9160 (mobile). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jon Baab 
Principal Radioactive Shipper 
Indiana Michigan Power Company 
D. C. Cook Nuclear Plant 
  


